WISCONSIN ALUMNI RESEARCH FOUNDATION

July 13, 1981

Mr. Milton Goldberg
Executive Director
Council on Government Relations
Eleven Dupont Circle, Suite 480
Washington, D. C. 20036

Dear Milt:

The comments Carl Wootten had on S-1247 which accompanied your memorandum on July 6 raises some specific concerns and in my estimation were well taken. Not only would I like to have a clarification of these items but would like to see specifically addressed in any FOIA revision attempt a recitation of the particular problems facing a researcher looking for funds. In other words, I would like to see exact language spelling out the exemptions for unfunded research protocols, hypotheses and designs.

Very truly yours,

Howard W. Bremer Patent Counsel

HWB:rw

cc--COGR Subcommittee